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Comments: Comment on Clarks Fork Access for recreation

 

Hello,

 

Thank you for conducting this travel assessment and opening this time up for comments. I am an active

recreational user of the Clarks Fork Canyon and would like to continue to have access to existing roads already

designated as NSFR. Specifically, I use road 110.1A and 110. I would appreciate continued use of this road in

normal, highway-legal vehicles.

 

I would additionally like to comment that I am worried about the grazing permits for cattle in this area. Having

hiked in this area for many years, I notice a destructive force of cattle on the little amount of wetland that exists

on this land. When cattle are permitted to graze, fewer birds use these areas.

 

Thank you for taking the time to review comments from the public. Please feel free to reach out with followup

questions.

 

Best regards,

 

--

 

Jonah Barta

 

[PII]


